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Dear Parents 
 
I am writing to share with you a joint project which has been set up between schools and the 

Lancashire Constabulary to help children who are living with some form of police attended 

domestic abuse: Operation Encompass. 

Operation Encompass ensures that schools are made aware of police attended domestic 

abuse incidents, prior to the start of the next school day, where there are children in the 

home. It works with schools to create a liaison between the police and a trained member of 

staff, known as the Key Adult, to share confidential information which will enable the school 

to make provision for the possible difficulties experienced by children and their families as a 

result of an incident of domestic abuse.  

Highfield has joined Operation Encompass to ensure that we are continuing to protect and 

support the welfare of children and their families in our community. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
J M Duke 
Headmaster 
 
 


